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PRODUCT RECALL NOTICE 

 
To all Distributors, Dealers, Retailers and Consumers of TacStar Shotgun Accessory products: 

 
Lyman Products Corp. (“Lyman”) is voluntarily recalling 3 TacStar Products listed below due to an incorrect 
female screw in the accessory bag which will affect the user’s ability to properly mount the product.  
 
The affected products and dates are: 

• 1081029 SideSaddle Rail Mount Mossberg 500 - (4/8/21 - 5/5/21) 
• 1081215 Shotgun Ghost Ring Sight Mossberg 500 – (4/13/21 - 5/5/21) 
• 1081211 Slimline Sidesaddle Rem 870/1100/1187 – (3/29/21 - 5/5/21) 

 
How to Identify Product to be returned: 
When inspecting the label on the accessory bag located in the product package, you will see a name and a date. 
Please reference the above bullet points to verify if your product was made during the affected period. If the 
date on the accessory bag falls within those dates, that product might have incorrect parts in it.  
 
Action to be Taken: 
Please contact Jane Ferretti at LymanSales@Lymanproducts.com, or call at 860-894-1325 and notify her that 
you have product that falls under the recall. Lyman’s operating hours are Monday through Friday, 9 a.m. to 4:15 
p.m. EST. You will be asked to provide your contact information and either the part number or model to process 
the return. Sales can organize an RMA and issue credit upon return, then re-work, re-ship, and re-bill if desired. 
We are also able to send out correct hardware accessory bags that will replace the accessory bags that come 
with the product package if you wish to make the change without returning the product.  
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